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3-4-10, Mita, Minato-ku, Tokyo 

 
Notice on Petition for Commencement of Civil Rehabilitation Proceedings by the 

Holding Company of the UNIZO Group 
 

We inform you that UNIZO Holdings Company Limited ("UHD"), the holding company of the 

UNIZO Group, filed a petition for the commencement of civil rehabilitation proceedings on April 26, 

2023 with the Tokyo District Court. 

UHD is the only entity that has filed a petition for the commencement of civil rehabilitation, and we, 

UNIZO Hotel Company, Limited (“our company”), have not filed the any similar petition and UHD's 

petition will have no impact on our company. 

We will continue to operate UNIZO Group hotels as we always have under the same management 

structure as before, regardless of the civil rehabilitation proceedings by UHD. We would like to 

reassure our hotel guests, business partners, and all other related parties that we will continue to 

provide you with the same quality of service.  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support of our hotel business. 

 

■Contact 

Hotel Operation Department, UNIZO Hotel Company, Limited 

TEL: +81-3-5484-7160 


